From: Lui, Wilson

To: Riverside Energy Park

Cc: planning policy

Subject: RE: Cory Riverside - adequacy of consultation request - 30 November
Date: 30 November 2018 13:59:52

Dear Sir / Madam
Please find below our response to the Cory Riverside adequacy of consultation request.

In relation to the borough of Lewisham, we consider that the applicant has satisfied relevant duties to consult
and publicise as prescribed under the Planning Act 2008 (as amended).

It is noted that “following the removal of the Electrical Route Option to the existing substation on Renwick Road,
Barking” (p.29 of the Consultation Report Appendix B), London Borough of Lewisham was no longer identified as
a relevant “local authority” in relation to section 43 of the PA2008.

Yours faithfully
Wilson

Wilson Lui

Senior Planning Policy Officer
London Borough of Lewisham
Laurence House, Catford, SE6 4RU
020 8314 3966

wilson.lui@lewisham.gov.uk

We are able to offer a choice of Plarmmg Advice Services before subm|tt|ng a planning appllcatlon Please access

this webpage link - https: .
planning-advice/Pages/default.aspx
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